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W STUDIOS . OFFICES . ARLINGTON HOTEL

BINGHAMTON, NEW YORK

September 30, 1942

Mr, 8. R, Morss
41 Phillips Street
Amherst, Massachusetts

Dear Mr, Morss:

This will acknowledge and verify your listener's
report of September 28, 1942 according to the WNBF
log. We took the air August 30 on the 1290 frequency
with 5 kilowatts of power and are planning to broad-
cast a DX program as soon as our englneers have cleared
up work in connection with adjustments to our new TX,

We shall be glad to advlse you in advance of this
program as to date and time, Again, we thank you.

Very tru

ERM:h Ray McCloskey




